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THURSDAY Attention Jewish students! Kol Nidre is 
at 6:30 on Sunday, September 30 at 
Shaar Shalom Synagogue. On Monday, 
October 1 the time is 9:15. Yizkor at 
11:00 a.m.

6199 COBURG RD., PH: 429-3232 
[Corner of Coburg & Le Marchant;
... directly opposite Howe Hall]Wormwood films this week: New Films 

from Quebec on from Thursday to 
Saturday at 8:00. Three evenings of 
recent films from the independent 
filmmakers of Quebec, both short and 
feature length work, at NFB, 1572 
Barrington Street.

The Dalhousie Russian Club will be 
showing the film IVAN THE TERRIBLE 
Parts One and Two on October 1 and 2. 
Each will be shown in the Mclnnes 
Room of the Dal S.U.B. and will start at 
8:00 p.m. Black and White, Russian 
with English sub-titles. 96 minutes 
each part. Admission charge $1.50.

All students from out-of-town who wish 
to join with a family from Shaar Shalom 
Synagogue for a high holiday meal 
should contact the Synagogue office at 
422-2580 between 9 a.m. and 1

An adult look at Christianity and the 
modern world will be offered in a two- 
part series, Christianity for Adults, at 
Mount Saint Vincent University 7:30 p.m. 
to 9:30 p.m., Thursdays, Sept. 27 to Nov. 
1, and Nov. 8 to Dec. 13.

The non-credit program, sponsored by 
the department of Religious Studies and 
the Centre for Continuing Education at 
the university is designed for parents, 
catechists, religious teachers and 
anyone else interested in greater 
religious understanding.

The instructors are Professor Barry 
Wheaton and Dr. Jacques Goulet, 
members of the Religious Studies 
Department at Mount Saint Vincent 
University.

To register or to obtain further in­
formation about the two-part course, 
phone the Centre for Continuing 
Education, Mount Saint Vincent 
University 443-4450 Local 243. Enrolment 
is limited so early registration is advised.

Coffee pot luck program Diet for a 
Small Planet, a film on„ vegetarian 
cooking, will be shown Thursday, 
September 27 at 10:30 a.m. in the 
Dartmouth Regional Library Auditor­
ium, 100 Wyse Road. Pre-schoolers can 
attend Storytime, also at 10:30 a.m.

p.m.

An exhibition of contemporary Kee- 
watln wall hangings by Inuit women 
from Baker Lake, Rankin Inlet, Eskimo 
Point and Whale Cove plus drawings by 
New Guinea students, thousands of 
miles away, will open at Mount Saint 
Vincent University’s Art Gallery this 
Friday and run until October 24.

Professor Marial L. Mosher of the 
Sociology and Anthropology Depart­
ment will lecture at noon and again at 8 
p.m. on October 4, on the “Traditional 
Trial Symbolism In Contemporary Art 
Forms” and will use examples from 
both exhibits to illustrate her talk.

TUESDAV:
The Physics Department of Dalhousie 
University cordially invites you to 
attend the 1979 Ernest W. Guptill 
Memorial Lecture “The Ivory Tower 
Under Siege” by Sir Brian Pippard, 
F.R.S., Cavendish Professor at the 
University of Cambridge, 8 p.m.,
Thursday, September 27, Room 117, 
Dunn Building.

POEMS by Wallace Stevens will be 
presented by S.E. Sprott in the 
MacMechan Room, Killam Library, 
from 10:25 to 11 :25 a.m. on Tuesday, 
October 2. Stevens has become a 
classic modern American poet, called 
‘‘the best and most representative of 
our time.” "Listening for Reality" will 
be presented on the one hundredth 
anniversary of his birth.

A Woman's Place, 1225 Barrington St„ 
Halifax is holding a Pot Luck Supper to 
celebrate their second anniversary 
Friday, September 28, 1979 at 6:30 p.m. 
This is all Women's chance to relax and 
meet new friends and old. Bring a dish 
and share good food and conversation.

FRIDAY: Single Again, a non-credit course for 
women whose marriage or marriage-like 
relationship has ended with separation, 
divorce or death, is being offered by 
Mount Saint Vincent University, 7:30 
p.m. to 9:30 p.m. Thursdays, Sep­
tember 27 to November 15.

Sponsored by the Centre for Contin­
uing Education, the course offers 
women the opportunity to work through 
their concerns about being single 
again. Participants will learn about the 
emotional process through which they 
are going. By means of group participa­
tion and shared experiences women 
who attend will be encouraged to face 
their new found situations with renewed 
self esteem and self confidence.

Instructors will be Ms. Gail Golding 
and Ms. Gail Warriner.

To register or to obtain more 
information about the non-credit 
course, phone the Centre for Contin­
uing Education, Mount Saint Vincent 
University, 443-4450, local 243. Enrol­
ment is limited, and early registration is 
advised.
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The Dalhousie Undergraduate Political 
Science Society presents its first 
POLISLOSH on September 28 from 
3:30 to 6:00 p.m. in Room 345 of the A 
& A. Subsidized refreshments. All 
welcome.

Tuesday October 9—MAKE THE RICH 
PAY! —Genuine democracy and free­
dom for the people! Public meeting on 
the opening of parliament. Speaker: 
Tony Seed, candidate of the Marxist- 
Leninist Party of Canada. Room in the 
SUB to be announced, 7:30 p.m. 
Sponsored by Dal Student Movement.

Saturday Film Series: “Song of Sea­
sons”, “Special Delivery”, “Bears and 
Man", and “Bluenose In the Sun" will 
be shown at the Halifax Regional 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road on 
Saturday, September 29, at 2:30 p.m.The Royal Nova Scotia Historical 

Society lecture From Mechanics Insti­
tutes to Kitchen Meetings: The Social 
Origins of the Anto Antlgonish Move­
ment, by Dr. Daniel Maclnnis, Province 
House, 8 p.m. on September 28.
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MARXIST-LENINIST FORUMS-This 
week's topic: THE CHINESE PLAN TO 
BECOME A SUPERPOWER AT THE 
EXPENSE OF THE PEOPLE. Sunday, 
September 30, SUB Room 410-412 at 
2:00 p.m. Introduction to the Fall 
series, organized under the theme "Mao 
ZeDong Thought" is a counter-revolu­
tionary, anti-Marxist theory. Every 
Sunday afternoon (except October 6). 
Sponsored by Dal Student Movement.

The Puppet Show, “Aladdin and the 
Magic Lamp”, will be performed by 
staff at the Halifax City Regional 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road on 
Saturday, September 29 at 10:30 a.m. 
Saturday. September 28, at 2:30 p.m.Registration for the DAL SCUBA “Basic 

Scuba Diving Course” will take place on 
Friday, September 28 from 4:30 to 7:30 
in the Dal Gym. Dal Scuba members 
can sign up before then in the Athletics 
Office in Dalplex. Be early, places will 
fill up quickly.

Writing: A Very Practical Skill, will be 
offered as a non-credit course by Mount 
Saint Vincent University's Centre for 
Continuing Education at Sackville High 
School, 479 Glendale Drive, Lower 
Sackville, 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m., 
Tuesdays, October 2 to November 20.

The program, a co-ooerative venture 
of the university with Sackville High 
School, is designed for persons wishing 
to improve basic writing and commun­
ication skills.

Instructors will be Dr. Mary Keane 
and Sister Therese Moore, members of 
the department of English, Mount Saint 
Vincent University.

To register or to obtain 
information about the program, phone 
the Centre for Continuing Education, 
Mount Saint Vincent University, 
443-4450, local 243. 
limited, 
advised.
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For persons interested in profession­
alizing volunteer work, Mount Saint 
Vincent University offers a new non­
credit program, Volunteer Career De­
velopment, Wednesdays, 7:30 p.m. to 
9:30 p.m., October 3 to October 31.

Canadian author Douglas LePan, winner 
of the Governor General's Award in 
poetry and fiction, will read his poetry 
on Friday, September 28 at 8:30 p.m. in 
the MacAloney Room of the Arts 
Centre. Faculty, students, and the 
general public are invited.

Interested in $4.00 an hour??? The 
Alumni Office runs a tutoring service. If 
you have any spare time, and would like 
to earn $4.00 an hour, contact the 
Alumni Office, Room 225 Student 
Union Building or phone 424-2071. 
There is a need for tutors in all subjects 
at the Eelementary, Junior, Senior and 
University levels. Especially for Catholic Students— 

Mass: Sundays R. 314 S.U.B.— 7:00 
p.m., and Weekdays R. 318 S.U.B.— 
12:35 p.m.

Other Events: Inquiry Class, Possible 
Retreats, Newman Club, Marriage 
Preparation, Counselling, Fellowship.

Contact: Father Hattie O.M.I., Chap­
lains Office, R. 310, S.U.B.

SATURDAY: To register or to obtain more 
information about the course phone the 
Centre forContinuing Education, Mount 
Saint Vincent University, 443-4450, 
local 243. Enrolment is limited, so early 
registration is advised.
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Attention DAL SCUBA Members. On 
Saturday, September 29 there will be a 
boat dive out to the S.S. Atlantic sunk 
in 1873. Sign-up lists for places on the 
dive boat are posted outside Dal 
Scuba's room in the Old Arts College on 
LeMarchant and Coburg. Those wishing 
to sign out gear turn up at 9:00, others 
at 9:30 a.m. Please be prompt.

Enrolment is 
and early registration is

Win—a weekend for two in Montreal at 
the Four Seasons Hotel—Purchase 
your winning ticket for only $1.00 at the 
Student Union Office. If you really have 
the winning spirit purchase six tickets 
for the price of five. The winning ticket 
will be drawn on Saturday, October 20 
at the Dalhousie Women's Alumni 
Coffee Party at Shirreff Hall. Attend the 
party—starting time is 10:30 a.m.—and 
maybe it will be your lucky day. 
Proceeds from the sales will benefit the 
students too as they enable the Alumni 
to award scholarships.
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MONDAY: r
m% X4,AIKIDO: The Dalhousie Aikido Club 

(free to Dal students) has resumed its 
activities and is accepting new mem­
bers. Practices are held in the lower 
gym, Mondays and Wednesdays at 
11:30 a.m. Newcomers are welcome.
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